
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How time flies! It doesn’t seem that long ago since we were welcoming you and the children 

to Dereham Junior Academy. We are immensely proud of the children; their work, their 

behaviour and their enthusiasm. A big thank you to all the parents for your support this year, 

your children would not have made such great progress without you. Just like we’ve been 

banging on about all year, please continue to read with your child over the summer holidays. 

Parental engagement has been proven to have a huge impact on a child’s academic abilities. 

Other useful things that you could do over the summer (if the children are bored), would be 

to help them tell the time and revise their 4 and 8 times tables. Times Table Rockstars and 

spelling shed will still be available over the summer. But, most importantly, enjoy the break! 

 

 

We had a great time on our two trips to Great Yarmouth. Each day we started at the Time 

and Tide museum where the children met 4 characters who took them back in time to 

1941. After we finished at the museum, we went to the beach, had an ice-cream and played 

on the 2p machines. The weather was amazing and the children were brilliant. Mrs Scott 

even had a phone call from Time and Tide Museum to say that the children were engaged 

and wonderfully well behaved. Below are some pictures of the two days. 

 


